
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Dear Farmers, 

On behalf of the Jensen Camp Foundation, for Jensen Woods Camp we wish you a safe and productive harvest. These 

last two years, because of the pandemic, have been incredibly difficult for the farm communities and 501c3 charities 

such as us.  

Since 2017, JCF has offered a Gift of Grain donation program, whereby farmers may donate any amount of their 

harvested crops, at local elevators, and the proceeds will benefit the Christian mission that is Jensen Woods Camp. 

These Gift of Grain donations allowed us to raise the $500,000.00 down payment in 4 months and save the camp from 

the bulldozers. It has made possible 3 summer camping seasons where children have used 550 acres of forested trails, 

hills and hollows and gained friends, survived in the wild, laughed and played in the water, worshiped God under the 

stars and discovered themselves through interaction with nature.  Every cent donated will be used to increase the 

usership and condition of the camp and encourage more and more children and families to COME MEET GOD IN THE 

WOODS. We are here to serve the spiritual, environmental, educational, and recreational needs of ALL children, families 

and adults.   

Any contribution you are interested in making, no matter how large or small, will be greatly appreciated. You will receive 

a contribution form at the beginning of next year for your tax preparation requirements. If you have any questions or 

concerns, please call the camp number 217-773-2491 or email us at jensenwoodscamp@gmail.com. 

May God bless and watch over you and yours. Thank you for taking the time to read and consider this matter.  

Yours truly, 
 
Board of Directors, Jensen Camp Foundation, On behalf of Jensen Woods Camp 
  

Volunteer Board of Directors 
 

President, Gretchen Forsythe     Julie Fessler 
Vice-President, Morris McClelland    Mark Vincent 
Secretary, Julia De Moss     Brittany Lane 
Treasurer, Brenda Williams     Rachel Hocking  
Ruth DeMoss        Jan Welty 
Sidney Crowcroft      Andy Clayton 
Sherri Young       David DeMoss 
Deane Morey 
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